

Communications Team
NHS Derby City
Cardinal Square
10 Nottingham Road
Derby DE1 3QT

Tel: 01332 868732

Web: www.derbyshirecounty.nhs.uk

Our ref: 462/11

25 October 2011

Marc Cousins request-90347-39baa874@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Marc

Freedom of Information Act request

Thank you for your email dated 20 October 2011 requesting information from NHS Derbyshire County.

You asked us to provide the following information:

Under the F.O.I act, could you kindly please provide me with the postal and email addresses of all Practice Managers within the PCT and the relevant GP surgeries they manage?

I will not be publishing the information you provide to me and will only use it personally to send occasional medical information that may be of interest to Practice managers.

I can provide the following information:

GP practices are independent contractors of the NHS and are subject to the Freedom of Information Act in their own right. We would therefore advise you to contact GP practices direct for this information. GP practice details can be found by using the NHS Choices website on www.nhs.uk.

I hope that the information meets your requirements. Should you have any further enquiries or queries about this response please do not hesitate to contact me. However, if you are unhappy with the way in which your request has been handled, you can raise any concerns you might have by contacting David Sharp, Chief Executive, at the following address: Scarsdale, Nightingale Close, Off Newbold Road, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, S41 7PF. Telephone: 01246 231255.

If you remain dissatisfied, you can apply to the Information Commissioner, who will consider whether NHS Derbyshire County has complied with its obligations under the Act, and can require NHS Derbyshire County to remedy any problems. You can find out

Chief Executive: Mr. David Sharp Chair: Mr. Mark Todd

more about how to do this, and about the Act in general, on the Information Commissioner's website at: www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk. Complaints to the Information Commissioner should be sent to: FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution, Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Debbie Keary Communications Team Tel: 01332 868732

Email: FOI@derbyshirecountypct.nhs.uk